

t: 01353 667763

e: office@elycollege.co.uk w: www.elycollege.com

19<sup>th</sup> April 2021

## Dear Parent/Carer

Further to my letter last week about local author, Julian Sedgwick's, talk to Year 7, I am writing to say that this has had to be postponed until May – the sessions will still go ahead, but later than planned.

You can still order his new book; *Tsunami Girl* via WisePay, but you may wish to wait until your child has had their Zoom meeting with Julian.

If you have any questions, then please drop me an email: <a href="mailto:ashaw@elycollege.co.uk">ashaw@elycollege.co.uk</a>

Yours faithfully

Mrs A Shaw

Learning Resource Centre Manager





















